Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Categories:

Hello Kerry,

Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Friday, February 04, 2011 10:02 AM

Kelly Therrien

Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Weston, Robert, Env. Health; Hugo, Susan, Env. Health

RE: San Lorenzo Closure Report, part 1

San Lorenzo_Closure_Report FINAL part 1.pdf; San Lorenzo_Closure_Report FINAL_part
2.pdf; San Lorenzo_Closure_Report_FINAL_part 3.pdf; San
Lorenzo_Closure_Report_FINAL_part 4.pdf

Mail_Cases_Plopping

We have received the tank closure report submitted on behalf of the California National Guard Armory. The report has
been forwarded to the UST Local Oversight Program Manager, Donna Drogos.

Should you have any questions regarding this site please feel free to contact either Ms. Drogos or myself.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards,
Steven Plunkett

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 383-1767
Fax: (510) 337-9335

Email: mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org

_ 0
\<,

>/ ™

"The bicycle is a curious invention,
The passenger is also its engine."

From: Kelly Therrien [mailto:kTherrien@americanintegrated.com]

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 5:38 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Cc: Kelly Stater

Subject: San Lorenzo Closure Report, part 1

Mr. Plunkett,

Attached is the Underground Storage Tank Closure Report for the California National Guard Armory in San Lorenzo, CA.
AIS is requesting closure of the UST site at San Lorenzo Armory. Per your conversation with Kelly Stater, | understand
you did not request a hard copy. Unfortunately, | have had to split the report into four separate emails due to document
size. Please review parts 1 through 4. If you have any questions or comments, please contact us at 805-639-0884.



Thank you,
Kelly Therrien

American Integrated Services
1650 Palma Drive, Suite 207
Ventura, CA 93003

Office - 805.639.0884

Fax - 805.639.0924

Cell - 559.284.1146



